EBALTIMORE

EVELOPMENT CORPORATION

MEMORANDUM

TO: Honorable President and Members of the City Council
Attention: Karen Randle, Executive Secretary

FROM: M. J. Brodie, PreW

DATE: April 1, 2009

SUBJECT:  City Council Bill No. 09-0296
City Streets — Closing — Oakhill Avenue

The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) does not oppose City Council Bill 09-
0296. This bill allows for the condemnation and closure of Oakhill Avenue, extending from 20"
Street, Northerly 90.0 feet, more or less, to the south side of a 15-foot alley laid out in the rear of
the properties known as 800 through 928 East 20" Street; and providing for a special effective
date.
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